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A road train, operated by our logistics contractor, carrying zinc concentrate from Dugald River Mine, was
involved in a single vehicle incident on the Burke Development Road to the south of Quamby, late yesterday
afternoon.

The driver was not seriously injured in the incident.

MMG is working closely with its contractor to understand the cause of the incident and to remove the truck
from the road.

We will further work with local authorities to ensure a clean-up of concentrate and any impacted soil, which
we expect will take a number of days.
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